Dear Scandinavian colleague!				 2018-07-03


The Swedish Society for Aesthetic Plastic Surgery (SFEP) would like to invite you to SFEP’s 10th
Scandinavian Aesthetic Surgery Meeting in Malmö, September 21-23, 2018.

Please inform all your colleagues about the opportunity to participate in the event. We are especially
inviting our younger colleagues to attend this meeting.

The main topics of the meeting are Esthetic Breast Surgery, Rhinoplasty, Patient Safety, International
Surgery and Esthetic Medicine. Speakers in the event are from the UK, Belgium, Austria, Mexico,
Spain, Norway, Finland, Denmark and Sweden.

Abstract suggestions should be sent to the Society’s secretary Riikka Veltheim at
riikka.veltheim@ak.se. Deadline for abstracts is August 15th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that the presentations and discussions will be held in English.

As usual the exhibition will be on top. Expect the latest in medical technology from our exhibitors!
Some have even invited guest speakers to industry-sponsored presentations.

We are looking forward to an exciting meeting in Malmö. The Congress Venue will be Quality Hotel
View in Hyllie Malmö, a unique facility that offers hotel and conference only 3 minutes from Malmö
Station, 12 from Copenhagen Airport and 30 from Copenhagen Central Station.

The social program will be wonderful so please bring your spouse! See old friends and make new
acquaintances.
On Sunday 23th you can participate in the “SFEP Scandinavian Plastic Surgery Master Golf”!

Please visit our website for further information and updates on all interesting topics concerning our
Society, www.sfep.se

Welcome, see you in September 2018!
The Congress Committee SFEP
The Swedish Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgery




